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Words from the Woods! 

Friday 21st September 2018 
Dear parents, 
Safeguarding 
A polite reminder but please do not enter the school building via the KS1/KS2 entrance at 
the start of the day. We have a duty of care to ensure all our children are safe.  
 
EYFS parents please enter and leave via the EYFS entrance.  
 
The gate is locked at 9.05am. If you find yourself locked in, please return to where you 
dropped off your child and locate a member of staff who will assist. 
Thank you for your cooperation in keeping our children safe. 
 
Harvest assembly 
We will be holding our annual Harvest Festival this Friday. This year, we will have our 
Harvest Assembly at 9:00am in the school hall. 
 
Please can you donate non-perishable food items by THURSDAY 27

th
 SEPTEMBER. Each class 

will create a class hamper which will be raffled off. 
Raffle tickets can be purchased for 50p each. Please bring money in in a named envelope. 
 
This also happens to be the last Friday of the month so we will have tea/coffee and tea 
cakes available afterwards. 
 
Whole school trip to the pantomime 
There is a whole school Trip to Wycombe Swan on Wednesday 12

th
 December at 2pm to 

watch Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs. The children will travel to and from the 
performance by coach. Further details can be found on the pantomime letter attached. 
 
Painting party 
Class 3 and class 4 needs painting! Would you be able to spare a couple of hours on a 
Saturday or Sunday? If you could help, please speak to either Mrs Coyle or myself and let us 
know your availability. Refreshments would be provided as an incentive! 
 

Growth Mindset 
Class 1 are the first to start our Growth Mindset initiative and 
have made a brain out of Play-Doh. They certainly impressed 
prospective parents by telling them the function of each part of 
the brain! Well done Class 1.  
 
To get you involved in this initiative and support your child at 
home, an information evening for parents and governors will 
take place on Tuesday 2nd October at 6pm. We will provide 
complementary wine and snacks to encourage you to attend! 

 
As always, have a lovely weekend. 
Mrs D Groom 
Headteacher 

Upcoming Events 
(New/changed) 

 
Fri 28.9.18 Harvest assembly 
9:00am school hall followed by 
coffee morning  
 
Fri 5.10.18 MacMillan Coffee 
morning 9.15-10.15 
 
Tue 2.10.18  Growth Mindset 
information evening for parents 
and governors 6pm 
 
Wed 17.10.18 Parent 
consultation 3.30pm – 7.00pm 
 
Fri 19.10.18 Parent coffee 
morning 
 
Friday 2.11.18 Class 4 assembly 
 
Friday 16.11.18 Class 3 assembly 
 
Wed 12.12.18 Whole school trip 
to the pantomime  
 
Thu 13.12.18 2pm and 6pm  
Nativity 
 

Term Dates 
INSET Days 
5.9.18, 2.1.19, 23.4.19 
3.6.19, 24.7.19 
 
Open                          Close  
 
Autumn Term 2018 
Thu 6.9.18            Fri 19.10.18 
Mon 29.10.18  Wed 19.12.18 
 
Spring Term 2019 
Thu 3.1.19            Fri 15.2.19 
Mon 25.2.19        Fri 5.4.19 
 
Summer Term 2019 
Wed 24.4.19        Fri 24. 5. 19 
Tue 4.6.19             Tue 23.7.19 
 


